Dabbs Elementary
Grandparents’ Day
Friday, October 4, 2019
8:15 am to 8:45 am
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The students and faculty of Dabbs Elementary would like to honor and
recognize our grandparents with an opportunity to spend a small amount of
time with their grandchildren at school.

On Friday, October 4, 2019, we will have a Grandparents’ Day at Dabbs.
Our special guests should plan to visit in the classroom at 8:15 a.m.
followed with cookies and punch in the cafeteria at 8:45 a.m for the
grandparents. Parking in our school parking lots will be available but

spaces are limited. We will have assistance to help our visitors enter the

building, if they are dropped off by the front office.

We have to maintain security, even on days like this. All guests must
provide their drivers’ license, sign in and obtain a badge.

Guests without a picture ID will not be allowed to enter.

We apologize that we cannot invite you for lunch,
but we simply do not have the space to serve a group this large.

Parents, this event is not for you.
We know crowds will be very large, which can sometimes become
uncomfortable for our guests. For that reason, we respectfully ask that
you not attend.

We would also appreciate it if you would share the attached note
with our special guests.

We ask that grandparents not check their grandchildren out of school when
they come to visit. This request is also for safety reasons.
If a child is checked out, they will be counted absent for the day.

We look forward to meeting our very special grandparents.
Thank you in advance for your cooperation to ensure
we have a wonderful, safe Dabbs Grandparents’ Day.



